New EPAF Trapping

#Error# {employee’s birth date} is an invalid Birth Date.

A new trapping has been activated which will help prevent the hiring of employees who have a
PPAIDEN birth date that results in the employee’s age being greater than 110. This trapping
was developed to address the continued use of the legacy placeholder birth date of
06.06.1666 as well as any other age related coding errors. To fix this error when

encountered, the employee’s birth date on PPAIDEN will need to be updated with their correct
birth date.



